

**Dear Parents** 

Please do kindly note that on Friday 20th September 2013 school will be closed all day for staff training. Our Lady's Parents, Teachers and Friends are holding their Annual General Meeting on Wednesday 18th September at 9am in the school hall. Please do think about joining the PTFA to support fundraising. All parents are welcome at meetings:)

Best wishes

Mrs Jackson Ms Richardson

# Our lovely new Reception class...



The children have settled in beautifully!

Harvest Festival Assembly Monday 30th September at 2.45pm





Parents are invited to our assembly.

Please bring in tins or packets of food, socks and toiletries e.g. toothbrushes, deodorant, soap or shower gel to donate to members of our community in Camden who are in need.

We will be accepting donations from Monday 16th September until Friday 27th September.

Your child can leave donations in a labelled box in the hall or you may donate via the school office.

Thank you for your help and kindness with this.

I have re	eceived and read the Our Lady	's Primary School newsletter of	13.09.2013
Signed	Name of child	Class	
		OOLIOOL OFFICE	•

PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE—your child may win a prize!

#### Important dates for your diary...

Monday 16th September—Clubs start this week Friday 20th September— school will be closed as this is an INSET day (staff training)

**Monday 23rd at 3pm**- Lunch taster for a Reception parents in the hall

**Thursday 26th September at 2.45pm**— Parent session on supporting your child with reading and writing at home

**Thursday 26th September**—Non uniform day **Monday 30th September**—2.45pm Harvest Assembly

**Thursday 10th October at 2.45pm**—Parent session on supporting your child with maths at home

Thursday 24th October—non uniform day Monday 28th October—Friday 1st October School closed for half term holiday.

Monday 4th November—Children return to school



### Our prayer for this week...

Lord,

help us to follow you always, and give us the strength to carry on when we are struggling. Help us to make the effort To do things God's way, So we are able to share in your Glory at the end of time.

Amen.



## Parent Lunch Taster on Monday 23rd September at 3.00pm in the school hall

We are running a session for parents to taste a selection of our delicious school meals. These are prepared on site every day and are nutritionally balanced. Please do come along, particularly if your child is currently having a packed lunch and you are thinking of changing to a hot meal.

All parents welcome.



#### Work of the week...

Every week a fantastic piece of children's work is showcased in the school lobby (next to the office). This week Alfie from Year 3 has been chosen for his writing.

Do come and take a look.

Well done for making good progress with your writing Alfie!

